TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES IN THE VICINITY OF
JADE STADIUM

The following roads will be temporarily closed to ordinary vehicular traffic for the periods
shown, to assist with traffic and crowd control during the cricket match between New Zealand
and South Africa being held at Jade Stadium:

Roads to be Closed
Stevens Street between the western end of Jade Stadium and Wilsons Road

Lancaster Street (southern end) extending for a distance of approximately 50 metres from
Stevens Street

Periods of Closure
Between 1pm and 2.30pm and again from gpm until 10.30pm on Tuesday 17 February 2004
Reserve Day

Should the match be postponed because of wet weather on 17 February, these closures will
instead take effect during the same times on Wednesday 18 February 2004

These closures will apply to all vehicular traffic with the exception of emergency service vehicles.



